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Qualifications Wales Bill Stage 2 Amendments 

We would like to commend the Committee for undertaking additional consultation 

on the Welsh Government amendments to the Qualifications Wales Bill tabled at 

Stage 2.  

We have concerns about substantive changes being made to a Bill during Stage 2, 

which are then not subject to public consultation. We are considering this as part 

of our inquiry into Making Laws in the Fourth Assembly.  We welcome your 

approach and would hope to see other committees adopt a similar practice if they 

were faced with similar substantive amendments at Stage 2.  

Yours 

 

 

David Melding AC/ AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 
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